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Town hosting sessions on open-air burning

	Caledon Fire and Emergency Services is currently investigating options surrounding open-air burning in town.

The public is invited to learn more by attending one of two open houses planned for later this month.

The first will be Sept. 23, from 7 to 8:30 p.m. at Rotary Place, 2 Rotarian Way in Bolton.

The other will be Sept. 24 from 7 to 8:30 p.m. at Inglewood Community Centre at 15825 McLaughlin Rd.

The fire department will present research and options for open air burning in town. Information on the Town's current bylaw, future

direction and neighbouring practices will be available.

Registration is not required.
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